

Juneau Suicide Prevention Coalition Minutes for Public Awareness/Training Committee Tuesday, January 12, 2016, 3:30 – 4:30 p.m. Bartlett Hospital Administration Building

Present: Don Habeger (Juneau Re-entry Coalition), Ginny Hayes (THC), Hilary Young (JYS), Gareth Hummel (JYS), Kevin Ritchie (After School Coalition), Gayle Trivette (self) Sam Trivette (self)

1. Grant Update, including Public Awareness/Training Budget:

The final word on the Strategic Plan has not come in yet.

Update Advertising: Treadwell Arena Dashboard, Resource Cards, Capital City Weekly, Others:

Changes to the JSPC resource card and banner were discussed in detail, specific additions clarified. Gareth agreed to make final changes to the resource card and banner. The banner at Treadwell Arena will be changed but continued. Banner changes and Treadwell contract renewal needs to be completed by January 31, 2016. Discussion of other advertising was tabled.

3. Begin Planning Discussion for "Community Wellness Academy/Conference" June 2016. * Draft job description for Content Coordinator position:

Concerning the budget for the conference, it was clarified by Hilary that we should assume the budget is in place and will be as discussed in the Steering Committee meeting. Hilary is nearly finished with the advertisement for a Content Coordinator. Gayle and Becky suggested directing applicants to JSPC website. Becky informed the committee that Centennial Hall is already nearly booked in June, making a location a time sensitive issue. The UAS Egan Library and classrooms were discussed as strong candidates for setting the conference—keynotes in the library and sessions held in classrooms. This might have the potential benefit of developing stronger ties and collaboration with UAS. Hilary encouraged trying to keep sessions of similar topic/themes at separate times so as to keep options open to attendees. Desire to have attendees attend all of conference was discussed. This was discussed in terms of maintaining participant continuity and full conference experience.

4. Training Update:

Ginny had 30 parents at the, "Stressed Students" training. Kevin will be giving a modified QPR training at the Retired Public Employee's Association on Thursday, January 14th. Gareth was invited and agreed to attend. Data on number of attendees will be collected.

5. Partner Reports:

Don has been in contact with a combination of 45 individuals and agencies that are potential resources to aid formerly incarcerated individuals in reentering the community. Ginny will be compiling semester data on the youth who have been seen at the Teen Health center in total, as well as number of those who have expressed suicidality.

Next Meeting: Tuesday, February 9, 3:30 p.m. at Bartlett Hospital Admin. Bldg.